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     We trust this letter finds you well and excited about serving the Lord in the New Year.               
The Lord continues to add His blessings to the work in Nauru.  In December we had a Sunday 
average of 30.75 with 2 first time visitors, and an average of 5 for Bible Study.  In January we 
had a Sunday average of 24.6 with 9 first time visitors, and an average of 5.25 for Bible Study.
     In December my Mum and Dad came for their 2nd visit to Nauru.  During their time here 
we celebrated Titus’s first birthday with the roasting of a pig and many gifts from our church 
family and friends.  My dad taught a two week Bible Study on Ruth.  We had our children’s 
Christmas program at church where the kids sang and recited verses from the Christmas 
Story.  The last Christmas Day I spent with my parents was 10 years ago, before I went off 
to Bible College.  This was their first Christmas with their grandsons and daughter-in-law.  
Dad and I stayed busy by adding a carport, doing some concrete work around the house and 
church area, and constructing a table tennis table.
     December and January is our summer holiday here before school starts back up again for 
the new year.  We are more than ready for school to be back in session so that all of our kids 
and adults will get back on a normal work/school schedule and not be distracted from the 
things of the Lord by Christmas parties, and family gatherings.  Please continue to pray for the 
faithfulness and spiritual growth of our people.  
     Please pray for Michael and Girleena.  They are a young married couple who started 
coming in January and have not missed since.  They both come from church backgrounds, 
and show an interest in studying the Bible and we hope that in time we will be able to help 
meet their spiritual needs, whatever they might be.  
     We had our first Teen Time activity in January and had 8 teens come.  We had a Bible 
devotion, ate some snacks and played table tennis and other games.  We had a great time 
and look forward to our next one in a month.  Please pray that they will bring their friends  
and that we will be able to reach the youth of Nauru with the gospel.  Some are allowed to 
come to a Teen Time whose religious parents would not allow them to come to a Baptist 
Church service.                                              
     Some Prayer Requests to remember:
     1.  The work in Nauru to continue and to grow, and to have visitors.
     2.  The salvation of Rajen, Thaiatu, Bukaewe, Michael and Girleena.
     3.  The Spiritual growth of Elizabeth.
     4.  Faithfulness in attendance of our people and for the Lord to raise up Godly men
     We are excited about what we can accomplish together.
                                                       	            Your Missionaries to Nauru,
                                                                 Adam, Christina, Elijah, and Titus McGeorge


